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Fewer empty buildings and more people living in these spaces means more 

businesses in that area to support them. Having populated, walkable areas with 

restaurants and other businesses is also appealing and a destination for those that 

don't live in the area. I currently drive to places like this because they don't exist in 

West Linn and would love more destinations of this nature.  


